
COLLABORATION WITH EDHEC BUSINESS SCHOOL 

The University of Nairobi, School of Business and EDHEC Business School have entered into 
discussions on possible collaboration.  

In a meeting between the two, it was discussed that they should consider engaging in 

collaborations in staff and students exchange both in teaching and research  

Speaking during the meeting, representative from EDHEC Business School, Mrs.Cathy, said 

EDHEC School is keen on promoting collaborations in Kenya 

While welcoming the initiative, Prof. Josiah Aduda , Dean School of Business, revealed that UoN 

has established remarkable relationships with other institutions and that a partnership with 

EDHEC Business School  would be mutually beneficial. Prof. Aduda noted that benchmarking with 
the best universities in the world is one of the University of Nairobi’s strategic plans. 

The two universities will initiate and expedite a memorandum of understanding for the 
partnership.    

Present during the meeting, was Prof. S.N Nzuve, Associate Dean PGS, Mr. C.N.Kariuki Associate 

Dean UGS, Mr.Herick Ondigo Chairman DFA,Dr.Mirie Mwangi and Mr.B.Mwangi, Assistant 

Registrar SOB 

 


